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Hi Janet,
Watching the news, we feel there is need for concern as to our claim.
When the Government can pass the G.C.S.B bill ,that means that they can entry our
home and search and remove all of our documents of proof , even the police can
entry, how do we protect all our documents ,as you are aware back in the years we have
found that the government was corrupt no different than today. Haven't changed have they ,
it seems that history is repeating itself.
Shouldn't this be an easy case to put through, now that the maori soldiers from W.W. 1.
are doing the same with their claims, from government land. My family didn't have to suffer
if government had fulfilled their contract.
We would like to think we are not going to be another Hubbard, ! so this needs to be in court
for 2014 for the centenary of our soldiers that forte for this beautiful country of ours.
Was wondering if you are ready to have a meeting with Winston Peters.
We believe he could be of great value to us. We heard you over the news that you are no longer
with the treaty . Isn't it good to know that our case is civil.
Look forward to your reply.
Yours Sincerely
Tanya Peterson



